Ottawa, Canada K1A 0H5

JUN 0 7 2012

Mr. Michael and Mrs. Elana Laham P.O. Box 66 Renton, Washington 98057-0066 UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Laham:

On behalf of the Honourable Maxime Bernier, Minister of State (Small Business and Tourism), thank you for providing him with a copy of your letter of May 29, 2012, conveying your experiences with the Canada Border Services Agency during your recent travels to Canada.

Your correspondence was brought to Minister of State Bernier's attention and he appreciated being informed of your concerns.

Please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

Marc-André Plouffe

Chief of Staff

Office of the Minister of State Small Business and Tourism

Bureau du ministre d'État Petite Entreprise et Tourisme

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0H5





98057#0066 B001

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

11.1...1.11....11....11....11....11....11...11...11...11...11...11...11...11